WONDERFUL WILLOW!

We have had a busy start to the new term and our ‘Toys’ topic. We brought in and wrote
about one of our toys and discussed why they are special to us.

We've looked at what materials toys are made
from, how they look and feel as well as how
they move. We've had a go at making a split

pin moving cat toy and a ball-in-a-cup too! ﬁ
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Last week we had a visit from Year 1 who
came to share and inspire us with their
super writing. We also enjoyed the
performance of ‘Hare and the Tortoise’ and
did some great writing of our own using
our phonic sounds to try and write
descriptions of the main characters and
mapping out the story.

This week we've been learning about ordering length and using the vocabulary
short/shorter/shortest and long/longer/longest. We've also been inspired by a page from our
new book (title still not revealed!) to make some magnificent model box creations, both
individually and as a team.




